
 

Tower Times wb 14.10.24 
Welcome to October's newsletter.  

Included within this newsletter: 

ω Organisational information including timings and attendance 

ω Clubs information 

ω Celebratory items 

ClassDojo  

 

As an academy, we try to keep you informed as much as possible about what is going on in the Academy. 

We use Parent Hub and also ClassDojo to do this. ClassDojo allows us to celebrate achievements of the 



children in their class story as well as on the academy story. As a parent, you also have the ability to 

message your class teacher if you need to communicate with them and cannot speak to them at the 

start or end of the day. It is also a great platform to find out more about the wider life of the academy 

including clubs, events and competitions.  

ClassDojo is a very versatile platform that can be accessed by many types of devices and also offers 130 

languages for translation. We are aware that some families who had access before have been struggling. 

Please speak to the office if you have an issue. 

Messaging can be a little confusing as within your child's class as there may be other staff members such 

as a Senior Leader (Mrs Kightley, Mrs Dewhurst, Mrs Giles and Mrs Smith) who leads the phase that your 

child is in but isn't their teacher. If you would like to speak to any of these members of staff, please 

contact the office as they may not check their ClassDojo as frequently as the class teachers do. Teachers 

will respond to your messages as quickly as they can but please continue to let the office know if there 

are changes to who will be collecting your child or if they are absent. 

Please see some of the photos that staff have posted on their class stories. 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


